
 

Dear Customer,  

We’re carrying out essential work on the water mains in your area.  

At Cambridge Water we’re committed to delivering a high quality, reliable water supply to our 
customers and as part of our on-going improvement programme works are scheduled to take place 
at: 

The junction of Trafalgar Way and Saxon Way, Bar Hill. 

Following a review of the recent works undertaken in the Bar Hill area during October 2017, we plan 
to complete the final phase of the essential works during the night in order to minimise disruption to 
our customer’s.  Works are scheduled to be complete between the date and times shown below. 

Friday 9 February from 08:30pm to Saturday 10 February at 06:00am 

Saturday 10 February from 06:30pm to Sunday 11 February at 06:00am 

Sunday 11 February from 06:30pm to Monday 12 February at 06:00am 

Friday 16 February from 08:30pm to Saturday 17 February at 06:00am 

Saturday 17 February from 06:30pm to Sunday 18 February at 06:00am 

Will this affect traffic? 

To complete this work as safely and efficiently as possible a single set of 3 way traffic lights will be in 
operation for the durations shown above.  Outside of these hours traffic management will be 
removed. 

Will this affect my Water Supply? 

No, we do not foresee any interruptions to your Water Supply. 

Thank you 

We would like to apologise in advance for any disruption caused and thank you for your co-
operation during these essential works. 

If you need any further information or assistance during the work, please speak to a member of our 
team on site in the first instance. If you wish to speak to someone in more detail please call our 
contact centre on 01223 706050 quoting “Bar Hill phase 2” as the reference.  
 
Regards 

 
 
 

Nathan Harper 
Project Manager 


